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MR Konrad VVielgosz 
29/  48a Consul RD 
Brookvale NSW 2100 

RE: DA2021/2667 -60 Federal Parade BROOKVALE NSW 2100 

To whom it may concern, 

I have just learned of the proposed increase of student intake at St Augustines from 1200 to 
1600. The streets surrounding the school grounds are already at breaking point. 

The ability to move in an out of The Kilns at school pick up and drop off times is difficult now. 
Also, students take up every available visitor parking at our complex and around the 
surrounding streets. And I can only imagine what a 30% increase in the number of cars would 
mean. 

The reality is that the 3 streets surrounding the school are quiet residential streets and they 
cannot support such an increase in traffic. 

I hope that common sense and good judgement will see to it that this application is rejected. 

Regards, 

Konrad 
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